Softball Parents/Guardians ,

This year we are planning on playing in the Cal Ripken Spring Break Softball
Tournament in Pigeon Forge, TN. This is a varsity only tournament. JV is welcome to
attend but they will not be playing. We are taking a maximum of 15 girls. This is a great
opportunity for our softball players.

When: Spring Break April 1-6, 2024
Where: Pigeon Forge, TN

Players will be staying in a hotel with their parents. We have a block of rooms blocked
off at Ramsey Convention Center. A total of 15 rooms. That is one room for each
player's family. If a player's family does not attend, those players will be placed in a
room together and that cost of the room will be split equally among players. This is to
cut down the cost of the trip for parents and players.

Players whose parents do not attend will be driven down in a school van by Jimmy
Johnson and Lynn West.

Mrs. Tasha Halcomb will be attending the trip also. Students will check in at the games
with Mrs. Halcomb and will check out of the games with Mrs. Halcomb.

Number of Games Played: 4
We will play 2 games a day. Play one day, off a day, Play one day.

Total Cost of Tournament: $2,000.00
Total Cost of Rooms for girls if parents are not going: $225.00 each

Breakfast included at hotel
Lunch: $ 80.00 for 4 days
Dinner: $ 120.00 for 4 days
Miscellaneous: $100.00

Total per player if not going with parents:$ $650.00
Total per player if going with parents: Cost of entry fee. $ 134.00 for each child.
Parents/Guardians would be responsible for all other expenses.



We will be having fundraisers to help raise money for this trip. Those include but are
not limited to Estill County Air Fresheners, T-Shirts/Hoodies/Gear, Sponsorships, etc.
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call Lynn West or Tasha
Halcomb.

We will be having a parent meeting in January to discuss the trip in further detail.
Thank you,

Lynn West

lvnn.west@estill.kyschools.us

tasha.halcomb@estill. kyschools.us
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